
From: Lynn Wise
To: UTC DL Transportation
Subject: Household Goods Authority
Date: Friday, August 25, 2017 3:10:11 PM

Hi Katie,
 
Per our phone conversation I would like to confirm that Cement Distributors, Inc. would like to
voluntarily cancel our Household Goods Authority (permit #HG003737) and retain our Common
Carrier Authority.  Please let me know if we need to do anything else.
 
Thank you and have a great weekend!
 
Lynn Wise | Cement Distributors, Inc. 
17501 59th Ave NE | Arlington WA  98223 
360-403-7335 | 800-234-0732 | Fax 360-403-7718 
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